
 

 

 

SGS2024-25 Circular No.0064         30th January 2025

     

CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS 

URGENT REMINDER: SUBMISSION OF STUDENT DETAILS FOR APAAR ID GENERATION 

Dear Parents, 

Namaskar 

This is to remind you that the school has previously communicated regarding the importance of generating 

APAAR IDs for all students, as per government directives. 

Despite repeated notifications, it has been observed that a large number of parents have still not filled in the 

Google form shared for this purpose. This is an urgent requirement and any delay may result in non-

generation of your ward’s APAAR ID, for which the school will not be held responsible. Also the hard copy 

consent must be filled and sent back to class teacher on priority. 

For parents who have not yet obtained Aadhaar cards for their wards, it is mandatory to apply for the same 

immediately. Without an Aadhaar, APAAR ID generation will not be possible and the school will not be 

responsible for any issues arising from non-compliance. 

Furthermore, some parents have expressed concerns regarding the requirement of Aadhaar details for 

generating the APAAR ID. Please note that this initiative is in strict compliance with official directives from 

CBSE and the Government of Uttar Pradesh: 

1. CBSE Circular (Ref. No. CBSE/IT&Projects/APAARID/2025 dated 24th January 2025) 

2. UP Government Notification (Ref. No. Mahanideshak/MIS/5869/2024-25 dated 25th September 

2025) 

It is expected that all students’ APAAR IDs must be generated within this week as per government directives. 

Your immediate cooperation in this matter is expected and appreciated. 

 

Warm Regards 

Dr Monika Randhawa 

Principal 

Sparsh Global School, Greater Noida) 


